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Circular No:30/ AY 2024-2025
Subject: National Day Celebrations and Eid Al Etihad Holiday

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to recount the remarkable success
of our UAE National Day celebrations, which lasted
an exhilarating three days.

Students from Pre-Kindergarten to Grade 12 came
together to participate in a vibrant array of
festivities that beautifully showcased the unity and
spirit of our community. The days were filled with
colorful performances, cultural exhibits, and
engaging activities, reflecting our nation's rich
heritage and pride. It was a heartwarming display
of togetherness, as each student contributed
enthusiasm and creativity to honor this significant
occasion.

The kindergarten and elementary students took
center stage in a vibrant celebration, with more
than 1,900 young performers and some middle and
high school students showcasing their talents in
the theater over an exhilarating two-day event.

Our devoted music teachers, Arabic and English
teachers, and committed staff poured their hearts
into training and preparing these enthusiastic
students for what would become genuinely
unforgettable performances. The room buzzed
with energy, lively and vibrant as children
unleashed their creativity and showcased their
incredible skills. Their laughter filled the air, igniting
a sense of joy and wonder that was truly
infectious.

Every smile and enthusiastic cheer added to the
exhilarating atmosphere, making it a celebration of
style and splendor. It was a grand spectacle that
highlighted their remarkable talent and illustrated
the dedication and teamwork that went into each
act. We are incredibly proud of these young stars'
hard work, determination, and achievements.
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We want to extend our sincere gratitude to all the
parents who attended the event and demonstrated
their unwavering support throughout the occasion.
Your respect for the designated time slots, our
school’s regulations, and adherence to the outlined
procedures significantly contributed to the smooth
flow of activities. By doing so, you showed a
commitment to creating an accommodating
environment and respect for all families, aligning
with the school’s request to ensure everyone had an
opportunity to view the performances and
participate. Thank you for your cooperation and for
making the event a resounding success. We take
pride in their involvement and the strong sense of
community they cultivated.

In line with the government's recent
announcement, the Eid Al Etihad holiday will be
observed on Monday, December 2nd, and Tuesday,
December 3rd, 2024. School will resume on
Wednesday, December 4th, 2024, at 7:45
a.m. Students will revise for the examinations with
their teachers, which will follow on December 5,

2024.

Please note that beginning December 4th, school
will conclude at 1:00 p.m. each day until the end of
the term.

We also wish His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin
Zayed bin Sultan Al Nahyan and all our Ajyal Families
a blessed Eid Al Etihad 53rd.

May this special occasion bring joy, prosperity, and
continued success to our beloved nation.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look
forward to welcoming our students as they return
on December 4th.

Yours sincerel%
Dr. Antoinette Bro

Principal Director
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